
 
From: Sue Monet <sue.monet@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 6:58 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Trinitas student housing development 

 

To the planning commission: 

I live a block off Pontiac Trail on Brookside Drive and our neighborhood has several families like ours with a 

disabled and/or elderly member, some of whom are low income African American families who have lived 

there for 50 years. 

 

Everyone I have spoken to is very worried about the Trinitas development.  I care for my husband full time and 

have not kept informed enough, but I am very concerned about how life will change out here.  We have been 

able to take my husband out in his motorized wheel chair because of the slow moving traffic.  I am a lifelong 

Ann Arborite.  We moved out here to live in a ranch when our two story downtown home would no longer work 

for us due to my husband's no longer being able to use stairs.  We have watched the traffic get much heavier 

with the changes so far and are not sure how Pontiac Trail could accommodate the impact of very dense 

housing/transportation needs-- we hope the planning commission will try to look at a better balance in the make 

up of the new development. 

 

Thank you for your service and for trying to safeguard the quality of life for everyone as best you can.    

 

Sue Monet for Rick Riolo, too 
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